
 

 

A hundred students visit the Ercros factory in Aranjuez 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The group of students from the CUM (left) and the PUM (right) 

 

About 100 students from different academic levels and educational centres have visited 

the Ercros factory in Aranjuez during the first two weeks of November. Among the 

visitors are students in the second year of high school from the Salesianos Loyola School 

in Aranjuez, the degree in Chemical Engineering from the Polytechnic University of 

Madrid (PUM) and postgraduate students in Biotechnology from the Complutense 

University of Madrid (CUM). 

 

During the three visits, the Ercros managers gave a presentation on the company, the 

Aranjuez factory and its main activities. Then, together with various technicians from the 

factory, the groups took a guided tour of the facilities, adapted to the specialties of each 

of them. 

 

The attendees valued the activity positively and considered the possibility of getting to 

know, first-hand, an industrial plant very interesting, as well as the explanations and the 

Ercros initiative to open the doors of its centres to this type of experience. 

 

For more information about the Aranjuez factory click here. 

 
 

Aranjuez, November 14, 2024 

https://www.ercros.es/en/node/292/

